
 
 
 
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 12, 2023 

 
NOTICE  

SUSPENSION OF SEWAGE ALLOCATION IN ARTHUR 
 
 

Please be advised that the Council of Wellington North has approved the suspension of sewage 
allocation in Arthur to developments as per the Sewage Allocation Policy until further notice.   

Staff are working towards finalizing the detailed design and tender package for the Arthur 
Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion Phase 2.  


